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SOCIAL SCENE - This month’s dance had 26 participants and was themed “Lompoc vs. Cabrillo”. All 
of the participants enjoyed dinner and had a great time dancing the night away. 
 
ADULT CLASSES – Six adult classes were held during the month of September with 46 
participants. 
 
FACILITY RENTALS - There were a total of 36 Park rentals this month, 17 rentals at the 
Anderson Recreation Center, 12 rentals at the Dick DeWees Community and Senior Center, and 
five rentals at the Civic Auditorium.  
 
SENIOR PROGRAMS and related services take place daily at the Dick DeWees Community & 
Senior Center (DDCSC) on a Monday through Friday basis, from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.  After 
3:00 p.m. weekdays, and as available on weekends, the DDCSC is utilized for instructional 
classes, special events, meetings, and facility rentals.  
 
YOUTH CLASSES/PROGRAMS- There were five youth and teen programs/camps offered this 
month with 44 registrations.  
 
MISCELLANEOUS PROGRAMS- There were 124 passports that were processed at the Anderson 
Recreation Center this month and 89 Passport Photos processed. 

ADULT SPORTS- The Fall Adult Softball Program started with games being held for men on 
Thursdays and Coed on Sundays at both Ryon and Thompson Parks. Over 400 individual 
participants in the program.  
 
VEHICLE RENTALS – We provided bus transportation for the Vandenberg Air Force Base airmen 
on September 8; Special Olympics to Los Osos on the 14th; a local wine tasting on the 22nd; and a 
private birthday party to Santa Maria on the 28th.  We provided transportation for a funeral reception 
shuttle on the 14th and Special Olympics to Ventura on the 28th. 
 
AQUATIC CENTER- 
Regularly Scheduled Classes:  
Lap Swimming – Monday thru Sunday  
Recreational Swim Schedule – Saturday & Sunday from 1:00 to 3:00PM 
Aqua Aerobics Programs – Monday thru Friday, times and classes vary  
The September session of swim lessons began Tuesday, September 3rd and concluded 
Thursday, September 26th. 
 
September: 

 The pool opened after its closure on Saturday, August 30th.  

 An additional recreation swim was added on Monday, September 2nd for the Labor Day 
Holiday.  

 Both Lompoc and Cabrillo Boys’ Water Polo teams began practicing and playing games 
during this month.  

 A CPR/First Aid course open to the public was held September 28th. 



 

 
Monthly Pool Statistics: 

 August September 

Aerobics Totals: 57 50 

Aqua Aerobics 0 0 

Aqua Step 19 15 

Deep Water 7 10 

Gentle  7 7 

Wake Up Aqua  7 5 

Warm Water Exercise 17 13 

Swim Lessons Totals: 189 292 

Private Lessons 0 0 

Adult Swim Lessons  9 10 

Parent and Tot  15 7 

Swim Lessons 165 275 

   

Lap Swim  273 352 

   

Drop In Classes:    

Water Polo  6 0 

Water Exercise 5 7 

Scanned Passes:  234 427 

   

Recreation Swim Total: 2517 2175 

Recreation Swim Cash Total: $10,320.00 $9,011.50 

   

Rentals  13 15 

Collected Y – Passes  68 150 

Military Participants  57 62 

Merchandise Sales  $353.00 $480.00 

Inner Tube/Locker Rentals $0 $30.00 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS  

October 26th – Lompoc Valley Photography Contest 

November 24th – Turkey Trot Fun Run 

 

 

 


